
As a homeowner on Tarbart Terrace for 40 years, I believe the road is fine as is.  There 
is no need to install sidewalks on our quiet residential street.   It will change the 
landscape in a mature area, cutting established trees and gardens.  The installation of 
sidewalks is not cost effective.  It will cost taxpayers to install and maintain the 
sidewalks. 

The width of the street should also remain the same.  It allows for easy traffic flow with 
plenty of street parking for visitors. There are no speed issues on our street as it is only 
used by residents and their guests.  

Also, the street itself is in good shape, no potholes, no cracks.  I don't feel the road work 
is necessary at this time.  

  

Regards 

Gemma Cervoni 

87 Tarbart Terrace 

 


